
Regular readers of AVT should
now be familiar with Andy
Horwat and Mark Clifford.
Since the turn of the year, the
two diagnostics specialists –
and friends of the magazine –
have been clocking up the

miles visiting colleges up and
down the country, sharing their
knowledge with the next
generation of vehicle technicians. 

In a series that started last
year at Swindon College,
we’ve accompanied the two
technicians on visits to
Kingston College, West Herts
College and most recently,
Basingstoke College of
Technology and on each
occasion, Pico Technology’s
PicoScope took centre stage
with the pair demonstrating
how best to use the
diagnostic tool.

info filled sessions
Having already visited back in
July 2014, the duo returned to
Kingston College in January.
But unlike their previous visit,
where the learners were in fact
tutors from the Motor Vehicle
department, this time around
was the turn of the Level 3
students. A lot was covered in
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Here, we showcase some of the
highlights from the various
diagnostics sessions we’ve attended
in recent months.

018_AVT_SUMMER 2015_Layout 1  22/04/2015  12:08  Page 18


